
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Please find attached copy of the latest school newsletter and information about music, sporting and half-

term holiday opportunities: 
 

Music Works Taster Sessions for Guitar 

The Music Works are delighted to offer a free guitar taster lesson to interested Busbridge CofE Junior 

School students on Thursday 23rd May during the afternoon – equipment will be supplied. 

To reserve your space please sign up at our website www.themusicworks.co/freelesson. If more children 

sign up than the available spaces we will look to run more taster sessions in school after the half-term 

holiday. The Music Works offer high quality music lessons in local schools during the school day. For more 

information about us please visit www.themusicworks.co/faq. 
 

JGA Golf Club – Thursday Mornings 8am-9am 

There are a couple of spaces available after the half-term holiday. If your child is interested in joining and 

having a free trial please contact Paul Creamer (PGA Professional/golf coach) on 07887 527364. 
 

Athlete Development Camp at Guildford Rugby Club in May Half-Term - Wednesday 29th and Thursday 

30th May 9am-4pm 

Lions Sport Academy are holding an Athlete Development Camp on May 29th and 30th at Guildford Rugby 

Club testing players and pupils on their speed, strength and agility with fun and challenging games and 

activities. Invictus Games Champion and World Record holder Martin Tye will be there to answer questions 

and offer his expertise to develop and build confidence in our athletes. To book a place see the attached 

flyer for more details. 
 

Calling cricketers in Year 4 and 5 

Surrey Slam Schools is a not for profit programme which aims to provide talented primary school pupils 

with more cricket. There is a Waverley Borough squad for 2019-20 and Surrey Slam Schools Talent ID team 

are looking for boys and girls in year 4 & 5 who are playing at a cricket club and who are available to train 

on Saturday mornings in the autumn and spring terms 2019/2020. All the details can be found here – 

https://www.twenty20cricketcompany.com/state-school-cricket-academies. There are also hard ball 

matches against other boroughs after May half-term 2020. Pupils in year 4 & 5 already at cricket clubs 

outside school can be signed up directly online at https://www.twenty20cricketcompany.com/surrey-slam-

schools-squad. Anyone who is not at a club would need to attend a trial. Details on this or any other 

questions can be directed to schools@surreyslam.co.uk.  
 

May Half-Term Holiday Camps  

Please see attached flyers for information on May half-term holiday camps with Kickstart Coaching UK at 

St.Hilary’s School in Godalming and SCL at Loseley Fields and Busbridge Infants Schools.  
 

INSET day: Friday 24th May  and Monday 24th June  

Please note that we have an INSET day next Friday 24th May so the half-term finishes at normal pick up time 

3.30pm on Thursday 23rd May 2019. Our final INSET day for this academic year will be Monday 24th June. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Liz Mitchell (School Secretary)    

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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